
 

RETIREMENT 
CELEBRATION 

FOR  
JIM SWABE! 

YOU’RE INVITED TO CELEBRATE WITH US! 

   

THURSDAY, JULY 10TH 
Drop by the break room anytime between 2:30-3:30pm to 

help us wish Jim well on his retirement! 

   

After more than 30 years of dedicated service, Jim has made the decision 
to step away from SHC and take early retirement. Throughout his time 

here, he’s been a valued colleague, a knowledgeable resource, and a 
consistent presence through many seasons of change. We are grateful 

for his contributions, leadership, and commitment over the years. Please 
join us in wishing him all the best as he begins this next chapter! 

 


